
EQUAL OPPORTUNITY and E-VERIFY EMPLOYER 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Wisconsin Supreme Court Chief Justice Annette Kingsland Ziegler is currently accepting applications 
for a full-time law clerk to serve a one- or two-year term beginning August 1, 2025.  Law review 
and/or legal research experience is preferred.   Attorneys with experience in private practice, public 
service, or public interest law firms are also encouraged to apply. 
 
Location: Madison, Wisconsin 
 
Salary: Starting salary will be in the range of $74,972 - $122,198 annually, depending upon the 

experience of the applicant, with a State of Wisconsin benefits package. 
 
Application requirements:  Letter of interest, current resume, law school transcript, a writing sample 
that is the sole work product of the applicant unedited by third parties, and two professional or 
academic letters of recommendation (may be submitted separately). 
 
Application materials may be submitted by email to Chief Justice Ziegler's judicial assistant, Susan 
Gray, at susan.gray@wicourts.gov.  If you wish to apply by mail, please contact Chief Justice Ziegler's 
chambers at (608) 266-1881 for instructions. 
 
Deadline:  Applications are being accepted until the position is filled.  The Wisconsin Court System 
will provide reasonable accommodations to qualified applicants when requested.  For additional 
information on the court system, visit our website at www.wicourts.gov. 
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